Send inquiries to: riseUP-info-l@mtu.edu

Send donations to:
Lwvcc Kewee naw Chapter

P.O. Box 815

Houghton, Ml 49931

Forms online:
www.lwvcecmi.org/Donate.html

Recognizing the Impertance of Women's Suffrage Everywhere

In the spring of 2019 riseUP, Recognizing the Importance of women's Suffrage
Everywhere Upper Peninsula, formed with the following mission:

The mission of riseUP is to:

e Commemorate the 100" anniversary of women’s suffrage in the
United States,

e Commemorate the suffrage and acquisition of full citizenship rights
by all populations,

e Highlight the civic and cultural contributions of women,

e Encourage everyone to exercise their right to vote

19" Amendment of the U.S. Constitution:
(in force 26 August 1920)

The right of citizens of the United States to vote shall not
be denied or abridged by the United States or by any
State on account of sex.

riseUP is organizing events and other celebrations of the women’s suffrage anniversary and educating on the

importance of suffrage for all populations.
Events planned by the Keweenaw Chapter include:

e Participation in the Parade of Nations, mid-September 2020

e Petticoat Patriots: How Michigan Women Won the Vote, an exhibit from the Michigan Women's
Historical Canter & Hall of Fame, on display at the Carnegie Museum March 2020

e Sunflowers Across the Keweenaw spring/summer 2020—We are covering the Keweenaw with sunflowers,
the symbol of the fight for suffrage. Others are spreading sunflowers across the UP!

e Suffrage Parade from Houghton to Hancock 15 August 2020, in commemoration of the Washington, DC
Suffrage Parade of 1913.




‘ Keweenaw Chapter
glznlg the Importance of Women's Suffrage Everywhere

DONATIONS AND VOLUNTEERS NEEDED!

Donations to LWVCC for riseUP: The League of Women Voters of the Copper Country serves

as the fiduciary for riseUP-Keweenaw.

Donations to riseUP may be made by making checks out to LWVCC and mailing your check to
P. O. Box 815, Houghton, MI 49931. Please indicate “riseUP-Keweenaw” on the front of the
check in the note section. Donation forms may also be found on the LWVCC website; please
indicate in the comments for the funds to go to riseUP (www.lwvccmi.org/Donate.html).

Thank you for your support of riseUP-Keweenaw and our efforts to
educate on the Importance of Women'’s Suffrage Everywhere!

Name:

Address:

Wish to volunteer? Email:

Donation Amount: circle: cash check credit card

Credit card donations must be made online at
http://www.lwvccmi.org/Donate.html. Follow up your donation with
an email to RISEUP-info-l@mtu.edu to designate to riseUP.

Donor receipt (formal acknowledgement will come by mail)
Thank you for your support for riseUP-Keweenaw!
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